Dear parent/carer

I hope that you and those around you continue to be safe and well. 
On Monday 18th May we plan to move all young people in S1 to S5 forward into their next year group. This will allow pupils in S1 to begin the S2 curriculum and for those currently in S2 they will be able to start in their elected subjects for next session. In the senior phase our young people will be able to start working towards National Qualifications in their chosen subject areas. 
On Monday your young person will be added to new GLOW groups for all of their subject areas. Teachers will then start uploading work to these new groups. If your young person has any problems accessing GLOW then they can contact Mr McCarron on the GLOW Helpline 07707201497.
If your young person is in S3 to S6 and has an issue with their option choices can you please e-mail their year head as detailed below and someone will contact you to discuss this. 
Can I ask that you encourage your young person to engage as far as possible with online learning and ask that if you are really struggling to access online learning that you let us know by contacting either the Pastoral Care teacher or Year Head for your young person. 

Please stay safe, stay well and reach out to us if you need us. 

Kind regards
Nancy Belford 




















Useful Contacts:

Mrs Belford	Headteacher@govanhigh.glasgow.sch.uk

DHTS:
DHT S1		Miss Wlosinski 	PWlosinski@govanhigh.glasgow.sch.uk
DHT S2-S3	Mr McCarron	MMcCarron@govanhigh.glasgow.sch.uk
DHT S4-S6	Mrs Kerr	SKerr@govanhigh.glasgow.sch.uk
DHT LCR	Mr Sweeney	KSweeney@govanhigh.glasgow.sch.uk

Pastoral Care:
Ogilvy House		Mrs Templeman	BTempleman@govanhigh.glasgow.sch.uk
Ferguson House		Ms McMillan		JMcMillan@govanhigh.glasgow.sch.uk
Bruce House		Ms McNaught		LMcNaught@govanhigh.glasgow.sch.uk

LCR:
Mrs Oswald	HOswald@govanhigh.glasgow.sch.uk

Inclusion Base:
Mrs Grant	AGrant@govanhigh.glasgow.sch.uk


Glow Helpline Number – 07707201497

School helpline – 07783438269


